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Six members enjoyed an uncommon, but delicious, mixture of lunchtime 
treats today!  Ann, Maria, Bob R., Anne, Shane, and Rick filled their plates 
with salmon, rice, corn on the cob, salad, rolls, Cajun gumbo, and blueberry 
cobbler over vanilla ice cream.  It was a treat for the eyes and the tummies! 
 
We were pleased to have Shane with us today after a long absence that 
turned out to be medically necessary.  He was, in fact, hospitalized for five 
weeks!  But he’s back at work at GBASO (more on that later) and able join 
us for lunch.  It was great to see you again, Shane, even if you were a little 
too happy about the Lions win at Lambeau Field last week! 
 
Meeting topics included making contact with the teaching team at Nicolet 
School, communication with the Preble and Southwest High School Key 
Club advisors, and the recent passing of Lorna Wood.  She and Dal were an 
invaluable Kiwanis team for many decades.  Our sympathies to their 
children and many grandchildren. 
 
Rick presented our 2022-2023 fiscal year financial report.  If any member 
would like a copy, please email Rick at ricktwins87@gmail.com. 
 
Our next two club meetings will be important!  Please mark your calendars 
and make every effort possible to attend. 
 



 

 
 
 

 

Monday, October 16 - A visit from District 10 Lt. Gov. Peter Carman.  Noon 
at the Hyatt Regency. 
 
Monday, November 6 - Special meeting at Green Bay Action Sports!  Shane 
will show us the skateboard plaque that acknowledges our donation and 
we’ll get a tour of the indoor action sports complex for local youth 
(skateboarding, scootering, BMX, and in-line skating).  Lunch catered by 
Pizza Ranch, arrive at noon.  Address is 2351 Holmgren Way in 
Ashwaubenon (next to Ashley Furniture).  Go to gbaso.org to learn more. 
 
 
 
By: Rick Satterlee 
 


